
 

Colorado Springs Coin Club 

  

SEPTEMBER MEETING 
  

Regular Meeting of the Colorado Springs Coin Club 

September 24, 2013 at 7:00 P.M. 
  
  

Agenda 

1.         Introduction of Guests and new members 
2.         Secretary’s report 
3.         Treasurer’s report 
4.         Collector’s Corner 
5.         Old Business 
6.         New Business 
7.         Intermission break – enjoy the coffee and doughnuts 
8.         Monthly Program; Daniel Carr, (1933 Gold Confiscation) 
9.         Club Auction 
10.       Door, Membership & Volunteer Prizes 
11.       Adjournment – please help replace the tables and chairs 
  

August Meeting 
  

Thirty-three members and three guests, Tyrone C., Paul H. and Stephanie M. were in attendance at our 

evening meeting. 

The secretary’s report as published in the August newsletter was presented and accepted. 

The treasurer’s report was given by Frank T. 

  

August Business 
  

Tyrone C. and Paul H., both members of the NS, applied and were accepted to club membership. Welcome to 

the membership! 

  George M. presented Frank T. (acting treasurer); with money from our June and July auctions and Coin 

Show medal sales.  Also presenting a bill for secretary’s expenses of April, May and June which was motioned 

to be paid. 

  Frank T. presented a check to the Coin Club for the 2013 show profits. 

  At the recent Chicago ANA World’s Fair of Money, Ken H. accepted the recognition of 50 year membership 

plaque for the Coin Club which he presented to the club. 

Steve D. told of the awards for exhibits at Chicago ANA World’s Fair of Money. 

  

August Collectors Corner 
  

Members, James N., Steve D. and Paul H. talked of while displaying numismatic material. 

  

August WEA Program 
  

Continuing our White Elephant Auction we raised $35.50 more for the club treasury. 

  

August Door Prize 
  

Members winning monthly prizes were James N., Terry Cal. Phil E., and Steve I. 

  

August Volunteer Prize 
  

The two members winning prizes were; Swede K., and Dan U.  

  

August Membership Prize 
  

Our August prize was won by Michael M. 

  

August - September Programs 
  

Again, needed to be a re-scheduled program, Douglas Mudd, curator of the ANA museum, was to present a 

general historical overview of Colorado numismatics.   For September, Daniel Carr will present a program 

on the 1933 Gold Confiscation. 

  

Club Name Badges 
  

Thank you to our president, Terry Car. for ordering and making member name badges for the membership at 

the club meetings. 

  

2013 CC & NS Christmas Party 
  

  Our Joint Christmas Party Dinner with the Numismatic Society will again be held at the Golden Corral 

Restaurant, (Powers and Palmer Park) on December 10, 2013 from 6:00 to 9:00 P.M.  We will discuss and 

decide the door prize system at this meeting. 

  

September Regular Auction 
  

We will also have a regular monthly auction.  Please try to keep the lots at a minimum, because of a length of 

our September program. 

  

ANA’s Web Space Page 
  

Our website can be viewed at (cscc.anaclubs.org) or (csns.anaclubs.org).  We do need help with this and ask 

the membership for any ideas for adding information, articles, art work and newsletters to the sites.  Our 

monthly newsletters can also be viewed on the website. 

  

George Mountford,   Secretary 

 

http://cscc.anaclubs.org/
http://csns.anaclubs.org/

